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Virtual annual stockholder mee�ngs were a stopgap solu�on during the pandemic. However, given 
the current situa�on and increased “back to office” efforts, they are no longer in keeping with the 
�mes. 

Management boards and stockholders should lead by example and return to holding such events in 
person. 

Thomas Mladek 


